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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 2:04 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Checking in with my UCDPM


Hey, I'm going to DC M/T, so back Wednesday morn.


10 hrs flying so would likely have some time to review/write, etc.


Brittany and I met yesterday, and she will be working on bringing rows/actions over from E/I&S tables to the


ITS table that she started.


She will start with winter-run and GS since they have been reviewed by RDR and are the farthest along.


Also, Jeff and I talked for a while regarding the delta take, and sounds like he has thought through what to use.


Not sure his availability to start drafting? HB's tracker had for it to be drafted by Wednesday. Jeff mentioned


going back to work on some effects yesterday.


At the moment, I'm working on en email to the management trio (you guys) to check in about consistency of


conclusions.


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/


On Fri, May 10, 2019 at 1:43 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


How’s it going?


You’re going to the award ceremony, right? What days?


I hope you’re keeping tabs on the I&S sections. I haven’t reviewed the


spring-run I&S section, partly because Brian has been on leave, and


partly because I heard that Rosalie’s comments on the WR I&S section


hasn’t caught up with the other I&S sections.


How’s the ITS section coming along?


Sent from my iPad


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/

